RECEIVED

November 1, 2000 - Regular Meeting of the Wellfleet Historical Commission (WHC)

FEB 2 0 2002 TOWN CLERK

The November regular meeting was not held because the meeting had not been official posted. However, the committee members, Paul Fox, David Rego, and Eugene Cormier, in attendance, did briefly discuss some of the Old Business agenda items on an unofficial basis.

Paul reported that he had talked with the new Wellfleet Elementary School principal about the Pride in Our School project. The principal was interested in the display case approach for presenting the historical school events/items, but wanted to check with the fire department to ensure that placement of the case would not impede any required evacuations.

Paul also stated that the Wellfleet Historical Society is proceeding with their plan to procure and install a plaque at the Chequessett Inn site.

The next regular meeting will be held on December 6 2000.

Respectfully submitted, Ergere Cormin EFC, Clerk/Secretary